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GT3 Update #7
The tooling has begun.

Greetings!

When we first embarked to release the GT3 on the modelling world, we
never imagined that it would be as such a success as it has been. We
continue to receive orders each week. So far the development of the
GT3, we are on the original schedule for release date. The tooling has
now begun, being completed by the end of the year. This will have
production starting early next year. Our delivery schedule should be
April/May 2020. 

We will have the first EP sample sometime in September. The project
has really come on a long way from having only photos last year. We
had no idea if anyone would be interested enough to purchase the
model, but have had more than expected response.

We are also now starting to work on our next project. Stay tune for the
News Release in September. Our existing customers of KR Models will
get this information in the newsletter.  
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We have had a few questions
about warranty and delivery. 

Warranty;
If you have any issue with your model,
we will arrange the return back to us,
for full replacement. This is valid for
12 months after delivery. 
Delivery;
All deliveries will be sent from UK.

Future developments

We will be attending the Great
Electric show in October and

Warley in November. Come and
say Hi. We will have the EP

samples on display.

Follow Us!
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